[DATE]

[NAME]

[TITLE]

[COMPANY]

[ADDRESS]

[CITY], [STATE] [ZIP CODE]

Dear [PREFIX] [LAST NAME]:

You want [COMPANY] to continue to thrive. As you know, healthy employees and families contribute to a healthy bottom line. The productivity of your employees is often tied to the health and welfare of their children. Fewer sick days for kids means fewer sick days for their parents. 

Thanks to [MEDICAID/SCHIP PROGRAM], many of your employees may be eligible for low-cost or free health care coverage for their children. For example, children in a family of four that makes [$XX] a year or more could be eligible for [MEDICAID/SCHIP PROGRAM]. However, many of these working parents are not aware that this program exists. Businesses like yours are very important to reaching working families and helping increase the number of children who receive the health care coverage they need through [MEDICAID/SCHIP PROGRAM].

By telling your employees about the availability of low-cost and free health coverage for children, you will demonstrate that you care about the health of their families. Access to health care coverage for their children gives your staff more than just healthier families; it gives them peace of mind, allowing them to better focus on their jobs. We can provide you with the materials to help inform your employees about available health care coverage. 

We will call you to set up a meeting to discuss how this program could work for your company and your employees. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact [NAME] at [TELEPHONE NUMBER] or visit our Web site at [ORGANIZATION OR COVERING KIDS & FAMILIES WEB SITE ADDRESS]. We look forward to the opportunity to work with [COMPANY].

Sincerely,

[NAME]

[TITLE]

NOTE: Remember to put your letter on your organization’s letterhead.
INTRODUCTORY LETTER (EMPLOYEE OUTREACH)








